
 

 

 

 

June 4, 2014 

 

Dear SHSU Department/Organization, 

Sam Houston State University and the Department of Student Activities are looking forward to 
another great Bearkat Football season!   

Bearkat Alley will continue to be reserved by payment. This is a tiered format. Therefore, based 
on your desired location, your payment will correlate accordingly.  Reservations are based 
strictly on the 2014 Football Season. Bearkat Alley Area is for SHSU university departments and 
student organizations only; all other external entities will need to contact the Department of 
Athletics for information regarding tailgating. Bearkat Alley is continually growing, so we 
encourage you to keep that in mind in your decision to reserve. 

Please review the attached form and map. The policies have been updated for the 2014 season. If 
you have any questions, contact the Department of Student Activities at (936) 294-3861 or 
stevenb@shsu.edu.   

 

Go BEARKATS! 

Steven Begnaud 

Steven Begnaud 
The Department of Student Activities 
Sam Houston State University 
 


